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I oppose the disproportionate allocation of homeless camps in East Portland. The wealthier people
living in NW Portland need to host these folks too. We already have most of the homeless living in
our neighborhood. More parks and land in NW need to be utilized to host more homeless. It unfairly
negatively impacts the working class in East Portland for us to bear the lions share of this problem.
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